

Regionals Is a Success!

Regionals has come and gone, it was an amazing time. The weekend was a blur and the kids had a blast. We were extremely blessed by all who came and those that poured into and prayed for our time together. We were challenged about how the Word of God is living and active in our lives and whether we are applying the Word to our daily living. We had Junior and Senior Regionals on the same weekend. There were over 40 kids and we even had three kids join us from Idaho. We had an awesome week of fun and fellowship and we saw God working. Our speaker spoke on Luke 8:4-8: 4 And when a great crowd was gathering and people from town after town came to him, he said in a parable, 5 "A sower went out to sow his seed. And as he sowed, some fell along the path and was trampled underfoot, and the birds of the air devoured it. 6 And some fell on the rock, and as it grew up, it withered away, because it had no moisture. 7 And some fell among thorns, and the thorns grew up with it and choked it. 8 And some fell into good soil and grew and yielded a hundredfold." As he said these things, he called out, "He who has ears to hear, let him hear." I'm excited to see what God does at Nationals!





Prayers & Praises

- Pray for our seniors and their next steps as they pursue adulthood.
- Pray that the Lord will be at the center of the lives of our seniors.
- Pray for the upcoming seniors this year.





Insert from our regional speaker: Caden Tarrell



Caden serves as Director of Youth Ministries at FRC leading the middle school and high school ministries. God has given Caden a heart to see kids discover the joy of life with Jesus. He is a Lynden native with a passion to see kids take their faith seriously. He was the speaker for Regionals this year and had this to say about our ministry.

Hi, my name is Caden, and I recently had the privilege of speaking at the Bible Quizzing Regionals. Having heard about quizzing over the years, I was curious to see what it was all about. I had even heard that one student had memorized the entire book of Luke this year, so suffice it to say, my expectations were pretty high. But they still weren't high enough. I was continually amazed by the knowledge of and passion for the Word of God these kids displayed. During the competition, the quizzers were incredibly fast and accurate, all while showing genuine Christian love and community in their interactions. I felt so welcomed and am deeply thankful for the opportunity to be a part of this ministry, even if just for the weekend.

Top Teams

1st - The Multitude

2nd - Da Boiz O Da Ring

3rd - Plot Twist

4th - Reapers

5th - Money Bags

Top Veteran Quizzers

- Mia Albert 110
- Makayla Weg 108
- Trey Qualls 106.92
- Sam Huisman 106.92
- Anna Brinkley 95.38
- Rachel Brinkley 89.09
- Caleb Smith 88.46
- Taylor Weg 70
- Josh Hernandez 65.83
- Lydia Zollner 49



Monthly Dad Jokes

- Q. What did Daniel tell his real estate agent?
 - A. "I'd prefer a house with no den."
- Q. How do you know Pharaoh was athletic?
- A. "Because he had a court."
- Q. Which Bible character was the best musician?
- A. "Samson...he brought the house down."





Top Junior Quizzers

- Madeline Huisman 100
- Ella Thames 86.66
- Jadon Decker 53.33
- Josiah Decker 46.66
- Gideon Zollner 26.66
- Gwen Funkhouser 13.33
- Jacob Funkhouser 13.33
- Amanda Grootendorst 0







Upcoming Events

Nationals : April 23rd-27th

End of the Year Awards/Auction: May 9th 6:30 PM

Let us labor to memorize
the Word of God-for worship
and for warfare. If we do not
carry it in our heads, we cannot
savor it in our hearts or wield it
in the Spirit. If you go out
without the kindling of Christian
Hedonism, the fire of Christian
happiness will be quenched
before mid-morning.
-John Piper

If you have any questions or want to know about the club's direction or what goes on in our Bible Quizzing, feel free to reach out to our director, Lyle Hughs at 360-220-3012 (call or text) or email him at teens4christnw@gmail.com.



To donate, please either go to our website: http://teensforchristnw.org/ or mail your donation to: P.O. Box 1455, Ferndale WA, 98248.
Thank you!